
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
This letter gives you information about requesting a food hamper.  
 
If your child is not in school and you are in receipt of benefits and have had confirmation 
that you are entitled to free school meals you can request a food hamper. This will be 
available to be picked up from school this Thursday 7th January and then following this, 
each Tuesday from the front of the school.  
 
Please email the school at westonmill.reception@discoverymat.co.uk  by 10.30am on 
Wednesday 6th January to request a food hamper for your child. 
 
The pick-up area will be based outside the front entrance.  One of our team will be 
available from school to support this. The collection time for this will be between 11.30 
and 12.30am this Thursday and then the following Tuesdays during this lockdown.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs R Dinnis 
Head of School 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
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